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Our current system of vote by mail has a well-established track record of enabling a 

higher-than-average number of voters to cast their ballots.  A significant number of 

eligible voters are not able to cast their ballot in person on election day for a variety of 

valid reasons which include health restrictions, job and/or family commitments, 

inability to travel to polling sites to name a few.  These eligible voters should not lose 

their right to vote because of these limitations.  Our vote by mail system should be 

retained. 


